
TREDEGAR HOMEOWNER’S ASSOC. 

Board Minutes 

 

The THOA Board met at the home of Bruce Christopherson on Monday, 

October 3, 2016.  Attendees were:  Bruce, Mark, Linda, Jeff Pickle, Geoff 

Wike, and Elaine Giles.  Guest attendee was Wayne Johnson. 

 

The minutes were read and approved.  One correction was made to the 

September minutes, the BID has been received for the repairs to the gazebo. 

The repair work will commence in the near future. 

 

Bruce gave the financial report.  As of September 30, 2016, we have 

$14,538.38 in checking and $61,115.44 in savings. 

 

Discussion was held regarding parking on Conning Court and the towing 

process.  The company originally used is no longer in business so a new  

solution will be necessary. 

 

Their being no further business, the meeting was adjourned. 

 

The next board meeting will be November 7, 2016. 

 

Respectfully Submitted. 

 

Elaine Giles 

 


